
Emory University is an equal opportunity employer, and
qualified applicants will receive consideration for

employment without regard to race, color, religion, sex,
national origin, disability, protected veteran status or
other characteristics protected by state or federal law.

Equal Employment
Opportunity Statement

Inquiries should be directed to the Department of
Equity and Civil Rights Compliance: 201 Dowman
Drive, Administration Bldg, Atlanta, GA 30322. 

Telephone: 404-727-9867 (V) | 404-712-2049 (TDD).


